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Dear Hospital Administrators, 
 
Hospital Potentially Preventable Readmissions 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) has completed the analysis of calendar 
year 2020 data for the Hospital Potentially Preventable Readmissions (PPR) 
program.  
 
Due to the COVID-19 public health crisis, OHCA was approved for a waiver and will 
not be recouping funds based on the Hospital Potentially Preventable Readmissions 
(PPR) Program.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Jimmy 
Witcosky by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
 


